From:

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 11:38 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130 - Concerns around Organic Waste Transfer Station

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

1 have concerns around the proposed organise waste transfer station being proposed at 109A Church Street in Lidcombe.

I am worried about the impact to our quality of health and living being impacted by the new waste station.

- The area is very densely populated with residents, young families as well as older residents. This will cause health issues especially for residents with breathing issues.

- The waste station will create extra traffic in an already traffic congested area especially during events at Olympic Park (e.g. State of Origin, Harry Styles, Ed Sheeran, Taylor
Swift etc.) as well as create odours and concerns about health and safety as a result.

I implore you to stop the proposal for the organise waste transfer station being proposed on Church Street.

Thanks
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